James Hampton

I don't understand why the government/governor should decide what vehicle I have access to. In the
area I live in EV vehicles are not practical due to the distance and type of work that is needed. Our
current electricity infrastructure will not handle the load for charging EV's. The government wants
us to reduce emissions but producing EV has more effect on the environment than the natural
resources that we us at this current time. We can all work together on a better environment and not
be forces to.



